
  
 

 
 

                                             RGCET/CIR/2021-22/233                                                                                                                                             

21.07.2022 

 

CIRCULAR 

This is to inform all the students that the BUS PASS Charges will be revised for the 

academic year 2022-23 due to raise in diesel prices. All the students who are 

interested in availing the college transport facility for the forthcoming academic year 

2022-23 should pay the revised bus pass amount on or before the first working day 

for the academic year 2022-23 and should avail the Bus Pass from the Transport    

Co-Ordinator's after submitting the Xerox Copy of the payment receipt immediately 

in order to utilize the College Transport Facility. 

 
  
 

                                                           
PRINCIPAL 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All Concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 

 


